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December 7, 2015

Dr. LesA. Piegl

Department of Computer Science and Engineering
University of South Florida

Tempa, Florida 33620

Dear Les:

| am happy to know that you will be submitting a proposal to the "Cyber Learning and Future
Learning Technologies' Program at NSF. | will be more than happy to serve as a member in the
Advisory Board for this proposal if it is funded.

| look forward to hearing a good news from you.

Sincerely Yours,

Fuhua (Frank) Cheng



